
   

 

The Unigram 
Newsletter of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Columbia, SC                             May 13, 2020 

Sunday Schedule 

Online Worship: 11:00 am-12:15 pm          
See Page 3 for Access Information 
 
May 17, 2020 
“Transitions” 
by Mckenzie Scott & Scott Sargent 
Please join the CYRE in recognizing the 
following graduating seniors in the  
Bridging Ceremony during service:  

Laura Culler 
Ethan Shier 
Drew Storlazzi-Johnson 

 
 
May 24, 2020 
“Taking a Deeper Dive”  
by Rev. Pat Jobe 
 
    

2701 Heyward Street, Columbia,  SC  29205 

803-799-0845  ●  www.uucolumbia.org   

The Creek Keeps Running 
Rev. Stephen Robinson 

 
For the past six to eight weeks, life as we know it has slowed down or 

stopped entirely. School halls echo from the lack of the noises of learning 

and socializing. Restaurant tables and chairs sit isolated and empty like 

children sentenced to time out. Buildings that once held the vibrant 

energy of faith communities look more like ancient, deserted temples in 

the desert.  Busy energy buzzes around hospitals and grocery stores, 

helping us survive this scary crisis. Calendars have surrendered in defeat, 

giving way to postponements or cancellations of graduations, proms, 

sporting events, weddings, funerals, and travel plans. While this virus has 

brought our lives to a screeching halt, the earth keeps spinning, and the 

movement of nature continues its rhythm. 

 

I’m reminded of words from Annie Dillard, in her book, Pilgrim at Tinker 

Creek, as she notes, “It has always been a happy thought to me that the 

creek runs on all night, new every minute, whether I wish it or know it or 

care, as a closed book on a shelf continues to whisper to itself its own 

inexhaustible tale.” Despite the screeching halt, life is still happening, 

births and deaths, and the multitude of transitions between. 

 

May provides a chance for us to acknowledge and celebrate the moving 

creek at the UUCC. On Sunday, May 17, we build bridges over that 

moving creek and celebrate our youth who are graduating from high 

school, middle school, and elementary school. Our virtual worship 

service allows us to become a shelter in place, a holding space for all 

those students we love and celebrate. The end of May ushers in our 

annual meeting as leaders rotate off various committees and the Board 

while the creek brings us new leaders beginning their terms. We take on 

the task of thanking volunteers for their years of service while blessing 

volunteers to our good work. 

 

The creek keeps running.                                                                                    

             Continued... 

Unigram Deadline 
The deadline for the next issue is Sunday, 
June 7, for publication on Wednesday, 

June 10. Items submitted after the 
deadline will not be published. Please 
submit articles and announcements for the 
next issue to uucc@uucolumbia.org. 
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Despite our sign on the door, “closed until further notice,” the UUCC remains a vibrant community that flows 

through the heart of our city, nurturing life and hope. Our chalice blazes brightly as a beacon for justice, open 

mindedness, and love. Despite our social distance, we remain connected to each other and our values that bind 

us together in the covenant of community. 

 

The doors will open again one day. We will come out of hiding and create a new normal to our daily lives. 

The UUCC will be as strong as ever. We have to be. There are too many people looking for a safe place to 

search for truth and meaning. There are too many guns in the hands of predators hunting African American 

men for sport as they jog. There are too many hungry stomachs, hearts, and minds in need of nourishment. 

There are too many labels of exclusion and oppression, too many abuses of power, too many pollutants chok-

ing our earth. The energy that flows from 2701 Heyward Street transforms our culture around us every day. 

We are the UUCC! 

 

The creek keeps running. 
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The information below can be used to access Sunday services  

through May, 2020: 

 

If you have email access and are dialing in with audio only, please send an 
email to philturner2009@gmail.com with the phone number (including area 
code) you are calling from and your first and last name.   

 

For audio only access using your phone: 

Call +1-253-215-8782 US and enter the Meeting ID: 832 671 906 

  

If you are accessing via smartphone or computer, please name your device in 
some recognizable way 

 

For video and audio access, ctrl-click on the following: 

URL: https://zoom.us/j/832671906 

  

Sunday Services will be available beginning at 10:30am and the services will 
begin at 11:00am. Please consider accessing the service by between 10:30am 
and 10:50am to be sure your equipment is working. 

 
We ask that everyone name your device in some recognizable way so we may 
know who is present for security purposes. 

 
Sunday Services will be recorded and available for viewing on our website as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
 

mailto:philturner2009@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/j/832671906
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Candles of Community  
Welcome Baby Leo! 

Ronan Sullivan and Sergio Santillanes celebrate the arrival of Leo Ramon Santillanes.  

Born on Sunday, April 19, Leo weighed 9lbs 2oz and measured 21 inches.  Mom, dad 

and baby are doing great as are the proud grandparents, Beck and Terrence Sullivan. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thank You 
 

The Mountain Retreat & Learning Center 

Thank you very much for your gift of $195 for Cabin 12. We sincerely appreciate this contribution! We also are grateful 

for ALL of your congregation’s support in so many different ways. Thank you…two little words…packed with so much 

meaning. Bonnie Gramlich, Administrative Assistant 

 

S.C. Appleseed Legal Justice Center 

Thanks to your recent generous donation of $904.33 you have helped provide reassurance and aid to those in need. 

Thank you for your generosity and support especially helpful during these difficult times. Susan Berkowitz, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing Our Abundance, May Share the Plate Recipient 

 Planned Parenthood 

Half of our Share the Plate collection this month goes to Planned Parenthood, which promotes a commonsense  

approach to women’s health and well-being, based on respect for each individual’s right to make informed, independent 

decisions about health, sex, and family planning.   If contributing by check, please write “Share the Plate” on the memo 

line. 
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UUCC Now Accepts Contributions Electronically 
 

UUCC is a resilient community and although we’ve moved our ministry online during this  

crisis, we trust you will continue your generous support of UUCC and our community.  Our 

eGiving service, Vanco, provides tools to make giving simple, safe and secure. It also  

allows you to designate your contribution to the funds you’re most passionate about such as 

your Pledge and Share the Plate.  

 

Give by either going to our website, uucolumbia.org, and clicking on the ‘donate’ bar at the 

top of the page, or entering “abundant.co/uucc/give” in your browser.  If you should have any 

questions, need help, or more information, please contact our Administrator, Andrea Dudick, 

at uucc@uucolumbia.org or 803-799-0845, between the hours of 6am-Noon, Monday-

Friday.  Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Through your contributions, we’re able to share the message of our faith to our congregation 

and the larger community, giving people the strength and compassion needed to make it 

through difficult times such as these. 

 

Please contact our Administrator, Andrea Dudick, so we can give you more information or 

help you get set up. Thank you again for supporting UUCC and the community we’ve all 

worked so hard to nurture. 

http://uucolumbia.org/
http://abundant.co/uucc/give
mailto:uucc@uucolumbia.org
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News and Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recordings of Sermons Available on 

Website! 

Please go to our website (uucolumbia.org) and look on the 

right-hand side of the Home Page.  Select the Service 

Archive link and scroll down to the sermon you’d like to 

see.  When on that page, simply select the play button, sit 

back and enjoy the sermon.  

 

UUCC Music on YouTube! 

You are invited to visit the UUCC Music Coordinator's 

YouTube page to view and listen to music from recent 

services and performances from our talented UUCC 

Musicians. Go to: UUCC Music  New items will be added 

weekly, so please keep coming back!  This week's 

recordings feature the clap-along song "Need a Hand" by 

Anna, "Baby's Lullaby" performed and composed by 

Sharon Matchett, and hymns from Singing the Living 

Tradition: #391 Voice Still and Small and #396 I Know 

This Rose Will Open. 

 

  

 

 
 

Choir Rehearsals on Zoom, Thursdays in 

May, 6:30-7:15 pm 

Let's make music together!  Choir rehearsals will resume 

in May on Zoom - Anna Hamilton will be hosting one 

rehearsal a week, and teen/adult singers from all UUCC 

choirs are invited to join. We will meet weekly on 

Thursdays 6:30-7:15 PM (meeting will open at 6:15 PM.) 

If you are not currently receiving emails and Zoom invites 

for choral events at the UUCC and would like to be added 

to the UUCC Singers email list, please contact Anna 

Hamilton: music@uucolumbia.org 

 
 
 
  

See Page 9 for  

Social Action Events 

 

2020-2021 Pledges May Be  

Submitted Via email 

Please note, you may email your 2020-2021 Pledge 

amount to our administrator at uucc@uucolumbia.org 

Save The Dates for These Important Zoom Events: 

Discussion of the 2020/2021 Budget with the Finance Committee: Friday, May 29 at 7pm  
 
Annual Meeting of the Congregation: Sunday, May 31, after regular service 
 

Watch your Eblasts for Zoom links to these meetings and more details! 

http://uucolumbia.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC53Vo6GNegYh99VALvHYCiQ?view_as=subscriber
mailto:music@uucolumbia.org
mailto:uucc@uucolumbia.org
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Virtual High School Movie Night   

Friday, May 15, 7-10:00pm  

We have created quite a list of movies that people want to 

watch..  my vote is in for Butterfly Affect or Oceans 

11.  Join the group at 7pm so we can decide and hang 

out.  Movie starts at 7:15/30.   If you have a close friend 

who may be interested, go ahead and invite them :)  Some 

recent UUCC graduates will be invited again.   Please 

RSVP to Mckenzie at reassist@uucolumbia.org or to the 

GroupMe to gain the online meeting ID.   

  

Virtual Middle School Game Night  

Saturday, May 16, 7-8:30pm  

Time for some charades and a new scavenger hunt!  If time 

permits then Jackbox games are on the virtual table too. 

RSVP to Mckenzie at reassist@uucolumbia.org or by text 

so that you can gain the online meeting ID.   Adult  

Chaperone needed. 

 

UUCC Book Club Discussion, Sunday, May 

17, 6:30pm, online 

John Logue will facilitate a discussion on The Forest  

Unseen, A Year’s Watch in Nature, by David George 

Haskell. We will meet via Zoom rather than in person. 

To use your phone to call (audio only), the number is  

301 715 8592.  See below for the meeting ID. 

For smartphone (audio and speaker video), download the 

Zoom ap and then enter the meeting ID below. For your 

computer and tablet, use the URL below. 

https://zoom.us/j/94229994776 

Meeting ID: 94229994776 

The UUCC Book Club is open to all members and friends 

of UUCC. Please contact Ruthie Saunders if you have 

questions or would like more information:   

rsaunders@sc.edu   We hope to 'see' you there! 

 

Story Circles, Wednesdays 

Fun & fellowship Wednesdays through May 27, from 

10:00-11:00 a.m.  Newcomers welcome. Questions? Call 

Barbara Bates Smith at 828-421-7685. 

 

 

 

Christian Heritage Group, 4th Tuesdays  

Many Unitarian Universalists have come from Christian 

roots and experiences. While many of us have let go of 

dogma and doctrine which no longer nourish our spirits, 

we still long for some of the rituals which enriched and 

guided our lives. All discussion topics are welcome, 

whether spirituality, prayer, favorite hymns, or questions 

about faith and practice. The Christian Heritage Group 

meets on the fourth Tuesday of each month at noon with a 

brown bag lunch. When we were meeting face to face, we 

were in the Library, but in these challenging times we meet 

by Zoom. Now we bring our brown bag to our desks. If 

you are curious, we invite you to join us for a session. Con-

tact Rebecca Drennan at  

rebecca@creativetransformation.com and she will send 

you a meeting ID number. All are welcome. 

 

Matching Offer for The Mountain 

The Mountain has closed for an indefinite 

time.  However, the staff remains and work will continue. 

We are also continuing our efforts to find matching 

funds for the repair of cabin 12. If you wish to join in sup-

porting this wonderful UU retreat center, you may donate 

with a check payable to UUCC.  Or you may make a check 

payable to The Mountain RLC and mailed to P.O. Box 

1299 Highlands, NC  28741.  Either way, please note 

‘Cabin #12 Matching’ on the memo line. 

If you have questions about this opportunity or 

other questions about The Mountain, contact Joan Watter-

son 803-787-7873 or Ginny Verne 803-606-6260.  If you 

wish to contact the director of The Mountain:  

ted.wisniewski@themountainrlc.org or 828-526-5838 ext. 

245. 

  

June 2020 Boston Trip Postponed 

The Boston trip scheduled for our High School students 

this June has been postponed for safety reasons.  Details 

will follow as they become available.  Contact Mckenzie 

at reassist@uucolumbia.org with questions. 

mailto:reassist@uucolumbia.org
mailto:reassist@uucolumbia.org
https://zoom.us/j/94229994776
mailto:rsaunders@sc.edu
https://hangouts.google.com/?action=chat&pn=%2B18284217685&hl=en&authuser=0
mailto:rebecca@creativetransformation.com
mailto:ted.wisniewski@themountainrlc.org
mailto:reassist@uucolumbia.org
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Caring Committee 
 
 

In coordination with the Minister, the Caring Network provides leadership in physical and 

emotional support to Members and Friends in time of crisis and need. 

 

The Caring Committee: 

 

• Helps members and friends connect to the services they may need (food, medical 

care, transportation, mental health care) 

• Creates and maintains a list of Members and Friends available to assist Members and 

Friends who may have an illness or other needs (Caring Network) 

• Assistance may include: transportation to medical appointments, delivering meals, 

shopping, visits, a listening ear. 

• Sends cards to let members and friends know that we are thinking of them in their 

time of need. 

• Organizes and hosts receptions following Memorial Services for members or friends 

of the congregation. 

 

If you have a special need or know of someone who does, please email 

caringchair@uucolumbia.org or call (or text to) 803-605-8625.  

 

If you would like to help the Caring Network on an occasional or as needed and available 
basis, please email caringchair@uucolumbia.org.  
 

Please note that during this time of sheltering in place to prevent further spread of Covid-19 

some activities of the Caring Network may be suspended. Moral support and a listening ear 

are always available. Visits, rides to medical appointments, shopping – all will be determined 

on a case by case basis with the safety of Caring Committee members and all members and 

friends of the congregation our primary concern. We are often able to help members and 

friends find community resources to fill the gaps in the services we usually provide in person. 

 
  

mailto:caringchair@uucolumbia.org
mailto:caringchair@uucolumbia.org
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Social Action 
 

 
 
Making Masks - Virtual Group Being Created! 

Join this group to get together virtually to share tips and tricks on best mask making practices and find out who is in 

need of them.  Contact Laura Redden,  lauraerturk@gmail.com to be involved! 

 

May 16, 10am: FairMapsSC & Missing Voter Project one hour Zoom training session. 

Email network@scpronet.com for information or an invitation. 

 

May 17, 5pm: FairMapsSC & Missing Voter Project: one hour Zoom training session. If you couldn’t make the 

Saturday session, or have more questions, the class is repeated Sunday afternoon. Email network@scpronet.com for 

information or an invitation. 

 

Tues, May 19: Root Causes of the Pandemic and Climate Crisis   Movement Generation, a grassroots-led 

organization supporting movements, and who has published a definitive booklet on Just Transition, is offering a free, 

four-session course to reframe the Covid-19 crisis and explore real solutions. The Movement Generation class will take 

place over four sessions on every other Tuesday, starting May 19, at 6-8pm ET: May 19, June 2, June 16, June 30. 

Sessions will be held online. Spanish and ASL interpretation and live captions will be provided. The small discussion 

groups with UU Ministry for Earth will meet on the alternating Tuesdays in the same time slot, 6-8pm ET: May 26, June 

9, June 23, July 7.   https://www.uumfe.org/2020/05/08/join-a-discussion-group-for-movement-generations-just-

transition-course/  

 

May  20, 6pm: by Zoom invitation, New Legacy Project regular meeting of SC Progressive Network youth 

membership. Contact Midland Coordinator Daniel Deweese for an invitation at daniel@scpronet.com or 803-319-5349. 

 

 

Please see the weekly Thursday eblasts for more Social Action events. 
 
 
 

Please check our website for new events posted almost daily:  

 bit.ly/social-action 

  

mailto:lauraerturk@gmail.com
mailto:lauraerturk@gmail.com
https://click.everyaction.com/k/17360942/191771006/-1076312573?emci=8d33924e-e08b-ea11-86e9-00155d03b5dd&emdi=ea000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&ceid=&nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9BVi9BVjAwMS8xLzM4NDc5IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkI
https://click.everyaction.com/k/17360943/191771007/1422513009?emci=dbabb501-758d-ea11-86e9-00155d03b5dd&emdi=ea000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&ceid=&nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9BVi9BVjAwMS8xLzM4NDc5IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkIj
mailto:network@scpronet.com
https://click.everyaction.com/k/17360944/191771008/-1076312573?emci=8d33924e-e08b-ea11-86e9-00155d03b5dd&emdi=ea000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&ceid=&nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9BVi9BVjAwMS8xLzM4NDc5IiwNCiAgIkRpc3RyaWJ1dGlvblVuaXF1ZUlkI
mailto:network@scpronet.com
https://www.uumfe.org/2020/05/08/join-a-discussion-group-for-movement-generations-just-transition-course/
https://www.uumfe.org/2020/05/08/join-a-discussion-group-for-movement-generations-just-transition-course/
mailto:daniel@scpronet.com
http://bit.ly/social-action
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Denominational Connections  

May 13, 2020 
 

 

Practices of self-care and resilience - What is giving you comfort, courage, and compassion these days? How 
are you caring for your well-being and resilience? This message from UUA President Rev. Susan Frederick-
Gray encourages making time for rest, joy, and self-care. https://www.uua.org/pressroom/press-releases/
message-uua-president-practices-self-care-and-resilience 
 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY—JUNE 24-28, 2020 – Everywhere! The UUA Board of Trustees has passed a 
resolution to make the 2020 General Assembly a 100% virtual event. For many years we have offered 
virtual attendance as an option and, this year, we will scale and enhance our technology so that we can 
accommodate a wider, ideally more global, audience. Across the country, UU congregations have embraced 
virtual meetings and Sunday services and we know that the number of screens that log in has grown each 
week. We are excited for what lies ahead! 
 
New Financial Aid Opportunities for 2020 - As we prepare for a 100% virtual event, new volunteer 
opportunities have become available. If you have moderate technical skills and can assist other participants 
during GA, consider applying to be a GA Volunteer (registration included). https://www.uua.org/ga/
registration/financialaid/volunteer 
 
Due to the generosity of our current 2020 registrants, additional registration scholarships have been made 
available. https://www.uua.org/ga/registration/financialaid/scholarships 

 
Virtual GA Registration is $150. REGISTER NOW https://www.uua.org/ga/off-site/registrants. If you would 
like to attend GA and need assistance with registration, please contact Keitha Whitaker, Denominational 
Connections Chair at denomconn@uucolumbia.org.   
 
New WorshipWeb App - A new WorshipWeb app is available for Apple and Android! This app allows you 
to access the entire WorshipWeb collection (https://www.uua.org/worship) with an internet connection, or 
mark "Favorites" to remain accessible on the app when you're offline. You can also share selections with 
friends and family. 
 
Conversations for Liberation - UUA leaders want Unitarian Universalism to be a faith movement where 
people of all identities and abilities thrive.  

When is a time that you felt “the power of we” in Unitarian Universalism? 
What is so important in Unitarian Universalism that you would be willing to sacrifice for it? 
What will it take for Unitarian Universalism to fully embody “the power of we”? 
Together, we must dig deeper to advance our shared aspiration toward a Unitarian Universalism that 

practices the liberating values of our theology. — Rev. Susan Frederick-Gray, UUA President 
 
The "Conversations for Liberation" framework and discussion guide are new resources to help Unitarian 
Universalist faith communities engage with the question: How will we move our faith forward toward greater 
justice? Learn how your congregation can participate and download the discussion guide here: https://
www.uua.org/conversations.          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             Continued... 

mailto:denomconn@uucolumbia.org
https://www.uua.org/conversations
https://www.uua.org/conversations
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 Denominational Connections...Continued 
 
 
Yes to Life - In Spite of Everything - A Rediscovered, Previously Untranslated Masterpiece by the Author of 
the International Bestseller Man’s Search for Meaning.  Eleven months after he was liberated from the Nazi 
concentration camps, Viktor E. Frankl held a series of public lectures in Vienna. The psychologist, who would 
soon become world famous, explained his central thoughts on meaning, resilience, and the importance of 
embracing life even in the face of great adversity. He then edited those talks into a book. 
Published here for the very first time in English, Frankl’s words resonate as strongly today as they did in 1946. 
He offers an insightful exploration of the maxim “Live as if you were living for the second time,” and he 
unfolds his basic conviction that every crisis contains opportunity. Despite the unspeakable horrors of the 
camps, Frankl learned from the strength of his fellow inmates that it is always possible to “say yes to life” - a 
profound and timeless lesson for us all. https://www.uuabookstore.org/Yes-to-Life-P18653.aspx 
 
From The Mountain: The Mountain's 2020 Annual Meeting - Time: May 23, 2020 01:00 PM Eastern 
Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87443256639?
pwd=NkR0R1pDWUlwOG4wNkFBQjNyb00xUT09 
Meeting ID: 874 4325 6639 
Password: Mountain 
 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592,,87443256639#,,1#,724981# US (Germantown) 
+13126266799,,87443256639#,,1#,724981# US (Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
Meeting ID: 874 4325 6639 
Password: 724981 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbEOL8AYoX 
 
There’s a LOT more! The Southern Region sends a monthly Southern Region newsletter and targeted 

emails based on subscribers' interests and roles. SIGN UP TO BE IN THE LOOP! https://uua.us16.list-
manage.com/subscribe?u=da5be642710e23e8410015108&id=1c1af5f09b  

 
Denominational Connections pages: (http://www.uucolumbia.dreamhosters.com/connection/

denominational-connection/) for updates and connect with our wider UU world. (https://www.facebook.com/
uucolumbia/)  

 
If you have questions or suggestions, please contact me at denomconn@uucolumbia.org. Keitha Whitaker, 
Chair, Denominational Connections. 

 
 
 

 

 

https://www.uuabookstore.org/Yes-to-Life-P18653.aspx
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbEOL8AYoX
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Meetings & Rentals 

Art For All Group Tuesday, May 26 7:00 pm Online Meeting 

Board Meeting Wednesday, May 20 6:30 pm Online Meeting 

Chair Yoga On Hiatus    

Children & Youth RE Committee TBA 12:30 pm Classroom # 8 

Choir - UUCC (adult) TBA 9:30 am Sanctuary 

Choir –  Prism (women) Cancelled 6:30 pm  Classroom # 9 

Choir - Encore (men) Cancelled 9:30 am Classroom # 9 

Christian Heritage 4th Tuesdays Noon Online Meeting 

CUUP's, Gaia's Rising Cancelled 7:30 pm Library 

Funeral Consumers Alliance Cancelled 5:30 pm Classroom # 8 

Forum Cancelled 9:30 am Library 

Green Team TBA 12:30 pm Classroom # 8 

Knit or Not Cancelled 2:00 pm Classroom # 10 

Membership Committee Cancelled 12:30 pm Classroom # 9 

Visitor Orientation Cancelled 12:20 pm Library 

Science & Religion Cancelled 7:00 pm Classroom # 8 

September Set  Cancelled Noon Social Hall 

Social Action Committee TBA 12:30 pm Library 

Technology Committee Cancelled 6:00 pm Workroom 1 

UU Animal Ministry TBA 5:00 pm Classroom # 10 

UU Book Club Sunday, May 17 6:30 pm Online Meeting 

UU Humanist Cancelled 7:00 pm Classroom # 8 

UU Partner Church Committee TBA 
Lee Minghi, 798-0904; 
Carita Barr, 782-0053 

12:30 pm Classroom # 10 

Women's Book Club Cancelled 7:00 pm Classroom # 10 

Rentals       

La Leche League Cancelled 6-8pm Classroom # 10 

Tai Chi    803-772-9557 
columbia.sc@taoist.org 

Cancelled 6:30 pm Social Hall 

Buddhist Insight Meditation Cancelled 7:00 pm Library 

Men’s AA I Cancelled 6:30 pm Social Hall 

Women’s AA I Cancelled 6:30 pm Library 

Men’s AA II Cancelled 5:00 pm Library 

mailto:columbia.sc@taoist.org
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 COMMITTEE CHAIRS & BOARD LIAISONS 2019/2020 
 

 

 
                    

Committee/Chair Email Chair/Board Liaison 

Adult Religious Education  
AdultREChair@uucolumbia.org 

Angie Dodd Rabon/Jeanette Walton 

Animal Ministry 
anitaj48@aol.com 

Anita Grossman/Subcommittee 

Building and Grounds  
BandGChair@uucolumbia.org 

Shannon Edwards/John Logue 

Caring and Hospitality  
CaringChair@uucolumbia.org 

Keitha Whitaker/Bob Gillespie 

CYRE                                   
REChair@uucolumbia.org 

Beck Sullivan/Terrence Sullivan 

Denominational Connections 
denomconn@uucolumbia.org 

Keitha Whitaker/Jessica Kross 

Endowment 

philip.turner@unt.edu 

Phil Turner/John Logue 

Finance                    
FinanceChair@uucolumbia.org 

Caroline Eastman/Jeannette Walton 

Green Sanctuary 

kdmsooboy@gmail.com 

Kevin McKinney/Deb Matherly 
 

Kitchen Committee 
bonneylass44@gmail.com 

Linda McLeod/Subcommittee 

Leadership Development 

eperezjorge@sbcglobal.net 

Emilio Perez-Jorge/Jessica Kross 

Membership         
MembershipChair@uucolumbia.org 

Nancie Shillington-Perez/Pat Mohr 

Personnel  
PersonnelChair@uucolumbia.org 

Marc Drews/Tim VanDenBerg 

Social Action            
SocialActionChair@uucolumbia.org 

Laura Hartwig/Jeannette Walton 

Technology Services                
tsc@uucolumbia.org 

Donald Griggs/Caroline Eastman 

Worship         
WorshipChair@uucolumbia.org 

Marc Drews 

Board Liaison to Staff 

President@uucolumbia.org 

Linda Brennison 

mailto:philip.turner@unt.edu
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The Seven Principles of Unitarian Universalism 
  

Grateful for the religious pluralism that enriches and ennobles our faith, we are inspired to deepen our understanding and expand 

our vision. We covenant to affirm and promote: 

  

1. The inherent worth and dignity of every person 

2. Justice, equity, and compassion in human relationships 

3. Acceptance of one another and encouragement of spiritual growth in our congregations 

4. A free and responsible search for truth and meaning 

5. The right of conscience and the use of the democratic process within our congregations and society at large 

6. The goal of world community with peace, liberty, and justice for all 

7. Respect for the interdependent web of existence of which we are a part 

  

If these principles reflect your understanding of the world and appeal to your sense of spiritual fulfillment, we invite you to con-

sider membership in the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Columbia. If you would like to discuss membership or if you 

would simply like more information, please speak to any member of the Membership Committee or of the Board of Trustees.  

UUCC Board of Trustees  

President, Linda Brennison   president@uucolumbia.org 

President Elect, Rev. Rod Brown   president-elect@uucolumbia.org      

Treasurer, Jeanette Walton    treasurer@uucolumbia.org 

Secretary, Bob Gillespie    secretary@uucolumbia.org 

Members at Large:  Jessica Kross, John Logue, Deb Matherly, Pat Mohr, Terrence Sullivan 

Past President, Tim VanDenBerg, ex officio  pastpresident@uucolumbia.org 

Finance Chair, Caroline Eastman, ex officio  financechair@uucolumbia.org 

 

UUCC Staff  

Minister    Rev. Stephen Robinson, revstephen@uucolumbia.org 

Administrator     Andrea Dudick, uucc@uucolumbia.org 

Director of Religious Exploration Scott Sargent, dre@uucolumbia.org 

Bookkeeper    Ginny Verne, bookkeeper@uucolumbia.org 

Music Coordinator    Anna Hamilton, music@uucolumbia.org 

Sexton     Bill Dolley, uucc@uucolumbia.org 

RE Youth Ministries Assistant Mckenzie Scott, reassist@uucolumbia.org 

 

Address:  2701 Heyward St, Columbia, SC  29205 
 
Phone — Office (803) 799-0845  
 

Office Hours — Mon.– Fri. 6:00 am – 12:00 pm  

UUCC Forum: http://uufc.19.forumer.com              

  

 

 

Help us update our mailing list: To delete or change 
your address, email uucc@uucolumbia.org 

 

Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/
uucolumbia 

 

Website: www.uucolumbia.org 

mailto:president@uucolumbia.org
mailto:pastpresident@uucolumbia.org
mailto:uucc@uucolumbia.org
mailto:reassistant@uucolumbia.org
mailto:uucc@uucolumbia.org
http://www.facebook.com/uucolumbia
http://www.facebook.com/uucolumbia
http://uu.columbia.sc.uua.org

